MECKLENBURG COUNTY

Park and Recreation Department

MEMORANDUM

SENT ELECTRONICALLY THIS DATE
NO HARDCOPY TO FOLLOW

TO: Michael A. Cataldo

Charlotte Mecklenburg Planning Commission
FROM: Gwen Cook, Greenway Planner

Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation
DATE: March 22, 2010
RE: Rezoning Petition # 2010-034

We do not see the need for a greenway easement on this property due to the excellent
connectivity of the streets in this area. We have no comment at this time. However, should the
site plan or rezoning change, we would like the opportunity to review again.

Feel free to contact me at (704) 432-1570 should you require additional information or have
questions.
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